
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Friends and Supporters,                    September/October 2020 Newsletter 
 

Our son Benjamin just got married! He is our oldest son and the first one in our family to get married! 
I would like for you to rejoice with us! The wedding was Saturday, October 31, in the backyard of our 
house. Only our immediate family was present. Wedding invitations were not sent out because of the 
Coronavirus lockdown; no gatherings were allowed here in Argentina at the time of their wedding. We 
are super excited for our son Benjamin! 
 
Here is a short testimony from Benjamin’s website 
www.HopeForArgentina.com: Benjamin accepted 
Christ as his Saviour at a young age. While serving 
with his family in Argentina, he grew to love working for 
the Lord. In 2010 God called Benjamin to full-time 

service at a Youth Conference. Over the years, God's calling for him to go back to 
Argentina to reach his people for Christ became very clear.  In 2020 God brought Berenice 
into his life, and now they are raising their financial support to serve the Lord full-time in 
Argentina. Benjamin and Berenice are very anxious to see how God will use them as they 
start this lifelong journey together to reach the Spanish-speaking world for Jesus Christ. 
 

During the COVID-19 restrictions, I preached online from the church to our 
people. Our people were faithful to get online and watch the services. 
During one of the messages, I was able to reach 3,000 views when I 
preached about exposing the attacks of Satan against the traditional 
biblical family. Little by little, we are upgrading our sound and video 
equipment so we can go online with very good video quality. In the next 
two or three months, we plan to go online for all the services at our church. 
We will have an audience all over the Spanish world. The wedding will be 
this Saturday the 31 

Praise the Lord!  Just two weeks ago, the COVID-19 restrictions have been lifted here in our city, maybe 
until January 2021.  We have a window of opportunity to fill the church up and reach many more people. 
This is a great opportunity. On the 13th of December, we have a goal of 1,000 for our Anniversary Event. 
Our Annual Pastors’ and Workers’ Conference will be December 18-20. We have many exciting events 
and activities planned!  Christ is coming soon!  Let’s be active and go forward by faith! 
 
Here to serve, 

 
Brian R. George and Family 
.    
 
 

http://www.hopeforargentina.com/

